
Endangered Species
Taster Session

9.00-10:00am
 Saturday 20th of September 2025

Oasis Academy, Shirley Park
For Students in Year 3 - Year 7

Come along with your child to meet our endangered
instruments - Bassoon, Double Bass, French Horn,
and Oboe. Hear them played and find out what
happens in lessons! If your child is interested in

joining the class we can advise on suitability, and we
have both full size and mini instruments available.



The Endangered Species Centre was set up in 2004 to promote the
playing of minority instruments, widen access and give students a chance
to learn these fascinating instruments in a group setting. The class will run

until end of the school year when students have an opportunity of
continuing tuition with Croydon Music and Arts teachers. 

The centre will be
 on Saturdays, 9:15am – 10am

 at Oasis Academy Shirley Park

General Information
When can I start?
After we have received your application, we will contact you as soon as
a place is available. 

Rehearsals
We rehearse at Oasis Academy, Shirley Park most Saturdays during term
time (not half term). Dates will be issued at the begginning of each term

For more information about our Endangered Species Sessions,
 please contact the CMA office via email at musicandarts.education@croydon.gov.uk 
or visit croydonmusicandarts.co.uk

Scan Me
To Sign

Up!

https://www.croydonmusicandarts.co.uk/star-class

